
Hello, 

  

Thank you all for volunteering for the Cookie Break 

Committee!  This is a brand new program at STH and we are 

really excited about it. We will be treating the boys with cookies 

4 times this semester during the flex-time break (9:30 – 9:45 

a.m.) and once during finals. They will be handed out at two 

different locations on campus. With over 700 boys, we will need 

nearly 60 dozen cookies each time!  This is where we need your 

help. Volunteers are asked to provide 4 dozen cookies each time 

they sign up and we will also need a couple of volunteers on 

each Cookie Break Day to help set up and keep the tables 

supplied with cookies during the 15 minutes of their break. 

  

Because of the large quantity of cookies and short time frame to 

hand out, we are sticking with mostly chocolate chip cookies 

with a few dozen sugar cookies for those who prefer something 

different. We are asking for larger, preferably homemade or 

bakery (Michael’s Cookie Jar, Memorial Bakery, Tiny 

Boxwoods, etc.) cookies and trying to stay away from big 

grocery store chain cookies  As far as the size of the cookies, 

it would be great to have them roughly the same size so that a 

war doesn’t break out for the biggest cookie! For example, a 

chocolate chip cookie from Tiny Boxwoods is 4 inches wide so 

anything around 3-4 inches is great. 

  

There are boys with nut allergies so please no nuts.  The cookies 

do not need to be individually wrapped. 

  

 



Cookies can be dropped off the morning of the event by 9 a.m. 

in the school office and any left-overs will be given to the 

teachers and staff.  

  

The dates are: 

Friday, September 7th
 

Monday, October 15th
 

Monday, November 12th
 

Tuesday, December 18th –Finals week between exams. Exact 

time TBD. 

  

A Sign Up Genius will be sent out soon and we hope to get more 

bakers after the new Mothers’ Club Newsletter goes out. A big 

thank you to Amy Huggins for bringing this idea to St. 

Thomas—I know the boys will love it! 

  

Thank you again for helping out and please let me know if you 

have any questions! 

Laura Sage 

 

 


